
Thanks for the Memories
Have just finished reading the

Sooner Magazine, every word, cover to
cover, trying to understand the
changes that have taken place there
since I was a freshman in 1909 . . . . In
July, I was 95 .
Thank you, thank you for this won-

derful part of me .
Georgia May Curtis Buckingham

Sun City, Arizona

James Staley's Fan Club
The article about James (Staley,

"The Face Is So Familiar," Summer
1986) is just wonderful and so well
written . Ms . Shirley Cobb is a very
good journalist as I'm sure you are
aware . Please give her my compli-
ments and many, many thanks to both
you and Ms. Cobb .

I am so proud of James and ap-
preciate the nice "write-up" about
him .

Helen Hampton
Midwest City, Oklahoma

Editor's Note : An actor's staunchest fan
is his mother.

Calling All Episcopalians
St . Anselm Canterbury Association,

a mission of the Episcopal Church, on
the campus ofthe University of Okla-
homa, is trying to contact all former
members of the Association . Unfortu-
nately, our mailing lists are incom-
plete .
We are writing you in hopes that

L E T T E R S

any alumni of the University who at-
tended the Canterbury Association
while they were at the University,
whether Episcopal or not, would see
this letter and write to us .
May I urge alums to write : The Rev.

Donald P Owens Jr. ; St . Anselm Can-
terbury Association ; 1017 Elm Ave . ;

ONE FOR THE ARCHIVES-Four OU presidents gather at a fall pre-game lunch-
eon : George L . Cross, left, Paul F. Sharp, Frank E. Horton and William S . Banowsky.
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BRANDT PARK -- TheThe fancily of former OU President Joseph A. Brandt joined
friends and OU officials on November 16 for dedication of the Duck Pond area as
Brandt Park . Representing Brandt's widow, Sallye, who could not attend because
of illness, were her sister-in-law, Mrs . Frances Little, of Holdenville, left,
daughter-in-law Virginia and son Ted Brandt of Los Angeles, and daughter
Brenda Brandt ofVero Beach, Florida . OU public safety officer Richard Hamilton,
who directed the volunteer reclamation project, is at right .

Norman, OK 73072, and add your cur-
rent address and news of your ac-
tivities .
With new addresses we can send in-

terested alums current information
about activities at St . Anselm, current
services, and the proposed new Epis-
copal Center for the campus .
Thank you for your consideration .

Nat Eek
St . Anselm Canterbury Association

Norman, Oklahoma

Dino Artists Pleased
Our school was particularly in-

terested in your Summer 1986 issue,
and the article on the Stovall Dinosaur
Art Contest and Exhibit .
Many children from our school par-

ticipated in this contest, and one stu-
dent's poem is published in the article .
We would like to obtain a copy of this
issue for our library.

Shirley Wood
Librarian

Pawnee Elementary School
Pawnee, Oklahoma

Editor's Note: Copy sent . May all your
children grow up to be Sooners .


